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September 24, 2016 
Greetings!

Attention all hands, now hear this! The U.S.S.
Wainwright Mobile Museum will be getting underway to
celebrate Veteran's Day. The Mobile Museum will be
participating in the Charlotte, North Carolina Veteran's
Day Parade on November 5th, the Charleston, South
Carolina Veteran's Day Parade on November 6th, and
the Columbia, South Carolina Veteran's Day Parade
on November 11th. Come out and join us for the
parades, tell some sea stories, and just have some fun!

Watch for meeting place and times in a future Constant
Contact. We look forward to seeing you!

FINANCIAL REPORT

Shipmates,
The following is the Financial Report for the USS
Wainwright Veterans Association.

FINANCIAL REPORT
July 1, 2016 thru September 20, 2016

Current Status
GENERAL FUND: $3,437.25
TRAILER FUND: $3,757.32
REUNION FUND: $6,731.96
SHIP'S STORE: $2,545.47
Activity
General
Checks or Debit: ($1,104.90)
Deposit: $2,586.88

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001xSIIHlzF6e3SD1Vwp69HpJ38w-XQ1sMmimH-v2Axx0BEDPF-Bzx6cCt00io656MY8K2xBukfYhxANKDi4MhgOu6ptdP26SN6cI8lJ788c13D5wc-ZPcuiSr2u6tMzluP4H7SD4vYm9Wvt--2wrbMlu5kxx2CorouFl8idqilUfU87-NhOLJ13A==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001xSIIHlzF6e3SD1Vwp69HpJ38w-XQ1sMmimH-v2Axx0BEDPF-Bzx6cCt00io656MY8K2xBukfYhxANKDi4MhgOu6ptdP26SN6cI8lJ788c13D5wc-ZPcuiSr2u6tMzluP4H7SD4vYm9Wvt--2wrbMlu5kxx2CorouFl8idqilUfU87-NhOLJ13A==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001xSIIHlzF6e3SD1Vwp69HpJ38w-XQ1sMmimH-v2Axx0BEDPF-Bzx6cJuPVL-_OU0L2KYQsV3Y9f4uJhw0NsrJhYJDp9S_Z1ql8-gdTOXx7YX01AsWBEcJlYP07-OuTfAb2xSml0tiWvwjW5dgS-iRED2wvzR6xKew0DkUwYNq1Me1x8wm6HeAZtmOhjPmJgNV&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001xSIIHlzF6e3SD1Vwp69HpJ38w-XQ1sMmimH-v2Axx0BEDPF-Bzx6cJuPVL-_OU0L6sOGGPSnTRKiUuPXA_0wxNn-l0ZQCZ2eGh1adVtuTydeqr-y0O9PRXmTm4hs2QQ3vvS2gLkpMeMg1_XRQuXrb8CUqUxhhaMrGPJDspIszimA6GyUt3Cz_39Eow0JnuYJDs2ekqW-f7Q=&c=&ch=
mailto:mseligmann@usswainwright.org
mailto:rmolck@usswainwright.org
mailto:rbennett@usswainwright.org
mailto:jmcknight@usswainwright.org
mailto:dgreene@usswainwright.org
mailto:K3ors1@gmail.com
mailto:tracker@i2k.com
mailto:trailerguy@usswainwright.org
mailto:newsletter@usswainwright.org
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Trailer
Repairs: ($6,775.15)
Donations: $5,087.00
Reunion
Debits and checks ($35,205.15)
Registrations and Sales: $7,734.03
Ship's Store
Debits and checks ($802.28)
Sales (incl. shipping): $2,268.80

Regards,
Jerry McKnight, Treasurer
U.S.S. Wainwright Veterans Association
Financial Report Sept 2016

50/30 Cruisebook

We are well into the development of the 2016 50/30 Wainwright reunion cruise book.
Our goal is to have this book ready to go to print by Thanksgiving 2016. This will
make it available for a nice Christmas present for someone special. To make this
happen we need your pictures!

 The Wainwright Cruise Book will be a hard cover with a Smyth sewn binding
containing up to 100 color quality pages (50 Sheets).  You can go online to order
your book and upload your pictures .

The cost of this book is $55.00. For an additional $6.95, you can personalize your
book with your name and/or comment (in memory of, dedicated to, etc.) The cost of
the book includes shipping directly to you.  You will be ordering and paying for your
book online directly from the publisher Entourage Yearbooks. 

If you would like to split up the cost of your book into payments, have questions,
concerns or help ordering your book please contact Julie Yearling her contact
information is included below. She would like to hear from anyone with comments or
concerns.

 The first part of the book will be dedicated to the History of the USS Wainwright. The
second part of the book will be dedicated to the USS Wainwright Veterans
Associations past and present reunions. We will also have a memorial section in
honor of those who are no longer with us.

 We are in need of your pictures!  If you have pictures of your time on the Wainwright
or attendance at any of the reunions we would like to see them. There will be a few
ways to get photos to Julie for the cruise book. If you are emailing them they must be
in JPG, JPEG, or PNG format.

There are several ways to get your pictures to us:

1. Email them to:
Julie.yearling@yahoo.com
usswainwrightveteransassn@gmail.com
newsletter@usswainwright.org

2. Upload them on the Entourage webpage at
http://link.entourageyearbooks.com/ 
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3. Snail Mail to 414 Voyager Drive, Wayland, MI 49348 All pictures mailed will be
returned after use.

Please contact Julie Yearling either by email at Julie.yearling@yahoo.com or by
phone at Home: (269) 397-1354 or Cell: (517) 617-9388 if you have any questions.

Remember a Cruise Book without your pictures is blank pages!

Trailer Donations

The USS Wainwright Veterans Association is a 501(c) 3 non-profit association of
men who served aboard any of the three USS Wainwright ships. Our association
exists to keep alive the memory of all vessels named Wainwright. With our mobile
museum we educate the public about what our sailors have accomplished, and or
completed while onboard any of the ship's named Wainwright. This mobile museum
also promotes the United States Navy and Americanism, but we cannot do this
without your support. We need your donations to support cost of operating this one of
a kind teaching tool. Your donations are 100% tax deductible so please be generous
and help us keep our museum going. Donations can be made on our web
site http://www.usswainwright.org/donate/
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